
 

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR 
 
MINERALS MANAGEMENT SERVICE
  

GULF OF MEXICO OCS REGION 
 

 
NTL No. 98-18 (Addendum 1)  Effective Date: August 14, 2002 

 
 

 

NOTICE TO LESSEES AND OPERATORS OF FEDERAL OIL AND GAS LEASES
  
IN THE OUTER CONTINENTAL SHELF, GULF  OF MEXICO OCS REGION 
 

 
Change of Name and Address of the MMS Agent Receiving Well Log Drilling Records  

 
This addendum to Notice to Lessees and Operators (NTL) No. 98-18,  Change of Address for the  
Submittal of Certain Drilling Well Records in Accordance with 30 CFR 250.416, dated 
September 1, 1998, is issued pursuant to 30 CFR 250.103 and notifies  you of a change in the  
name and address of the agent receiving certain well records on behalf of the Minerals  
Management Service (MMS).  
 
NTL's Nos.  97-06 and 98-18 instruct you to s ubmit one hardcopy and one copy of the digital  
format of well records required under 30 CFR 250.416(d) and (f) to QC Data, Inc.  This company  
has recently changed its name to IHS Energy Log Services, Inc., and is the agent contracted by  
the MMS to verify and store digital wireline and MWD/LWD well log data.  Effective  
immediately, you must send these well records to IHS Energy Log Services, Inc., at the following  
new address:   
 

  IHS Energy Log Services, Inc.  
  5333 Westheimer, Suite 100 
   Attention. MMS Well Log Data  
  Houston, Texas  77056 
   Phone: (713) 840-8282 

 
As reminder, you a re still required to submit a hardcopy of the open hole well log data to the  
MMS at the following address:  
 

Minerals Management Service  
Technical Data Management Section (MS 5020)  
1201 Elmwood Park Boulevard 
New Orleans, Louisiana  70123-2394 
Phone: (504) 736-2887; Fax: (504) 736-2857 
E-mail: tdms@mms.gov   

 
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995 Statement:  The collection of information referred to in 
this NTL is intended to provide clarification, description, or interpretation of requirements  
contained in 30 CFR part 250, subpart D.  The Office of Management and Budget (OMB) has  



 

approved the information collection requirements for subpart D and assigned O MB control  
number 1010-0053.  This NTL does not impose additional information collection 
requirements subject to the Paperwork Reduction Act. 

Contact:  Please address any questions on this NTL  to Mr. Chris Gaudry at (504) 736-2887.  

 

Chris C. Oynes  
Regional Director  
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